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02Kimba Langas, co-founder and board president of Free The Girls,
will step in as the Interim Executive Director. Kimba has been
deeply involved with FTG since its inception and is committed to
continuing our mission without interruption.

WHO WILL BE TAKING OVER AS EXECUTIVE
DIRECTOR?

Q&A

Courtney has decided to step down after nine impactful years to
focus more on her family and explore new professional avenues
where she can further her research surrounding stress, trauma, and
healing-centered care. Her dedication to Free The Girls has been
immense, and while she will be missed, we are excited about what is
on the horizon for her

WHY IS DR. COURTNEY SKIERA-VAUGHN STEPPING DOWN AS
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR?
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Leadership Transition

Kimba can be reached via her email at kimba@freethegirls.org. She
is looking forward to engaging with our community and
stakeholders.

HOW CAN I REACH OUT TO THE NEW INTERIM
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR? 

No, all ongoing projects and operations will continue as planned.
Kimba Langas has been closely involved with all strategic planning
and is well-prepared to lead the organization forward seamlessly.

WILL THIS CHANGE AFFECT ONGOING PROJECTS OR
OPERATIONS?

05 We welcome your continued support and engagement as we
navigate this transition. Your trust and commitment are vital to our
ongoing success and are deeply appreciated during this period of
change.

HOW CAN WE SUPPORT THE TRANSITION?


